
From: Leila Pia Constantino 
Sent: Wednesday, 24 July 2024 6:26 pm
To: Planning Submissions
Subject: Opposal on the Consent Application LU24-010189

Hi, 
 
We have received your letter regarding the Consent Application LU24-010189 to use Geneva Motor Lodge 
located at 299 Fenton Street Glenholme Rotorua, for contracted emergency housing. 
Not only it will implicate increased crime rates and jeopardize the safety of the people in the neighborhood, 
it will also affect the tourism in Rotorua as nobody would want to come here knowing this situation. 
Also, with the increased council rates, we as payers deserve to live in a safe environment. The value of the 
properties in the neighborhood will drastically drop if this would happen. 
Try considering to put your shoes in ours - would you want emergency housing next to your home? 
DEFINITELY NOT! So better put this application in your TRASH. 
 
"NO TO EMERGENCY HOUSING IN ROTORUA!!!" 
 
 
 
 
Regards, 
Leila 
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